
From: Lissa Morrison
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Hog farm
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 7:25:27 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am one of many who wants to express my concern about the hog farm polluting the Buffalo
River.  I live near Boston, AR. in the Headwaters region, and the hog farm is upstream from
the Buffalo.  Why would you think it's ok to put a large hogfarm upstream.  Pollution is
inevitable!

It should never have been allowed in the first place.

Sincerely, 
Lissa Morrison
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